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Upcoming March Events 

                   

Tadpole Story Time 

 
Join us for storytime every first and third 
Thursday. We will read a book, have an activity 
and also offer a craft or snack depending on 
the theme. 
Thursday, March 7 at 10:30 AM  
Mr. Brown Can Moo! Can you? 
by Dr. Seuss 
We will read and rhyme with Dr. Seuss as well 
as make bees and other animal crafts and 
sounds. 
 
Thursday, March 21 at 10:30 AM  
We’re All in the Kitchen by Jeanine Deas 
Local author Jeanine Deas joins us for story 
time. She will read her book, We’re All in the 
Kitchen, as well as have children participate in 
a story board and craft. 
No registration needed. For ages 2 through 
preschool. (Older or younger kids may also 
attend) 
 

 
 

Palmer Lego Club 
 
Tuesday, March 19 at 3 PM 
New club alert! Join us at the library for the 
Palmer Lego Club. We will be meeting every 
third Tuesday until the end of the school year. 
Legos will be provided but feel free to bring 
your own. Come build Legos and meet new 
friends. 
 
 

         
 
Norridgewock Book Club 

 
Thursday, March 29 at 5 PM 

Our book club meets every fourth Thursday at 
5PM. This month’s selection is Candlemas Bay 
by Ruth Moore 



 

 

 

 

 

 

New Titles Arriving Soon 

 

ADULT FICTION 
 

THE AMERICAN DAUGHTERS 
By Maurice Carlos Ruffin 

 
EVERYONE BUT MYSELF  

By Julie Chavez 

 
FLOP DEAD GORGEOUS 

By David Rosenfelt 

 
THE FURY 

By Alex Michaelides 
 

THE HUNTER 
By Tana French 

 
RISING TIGER (LARGE PRINT) 

By Brad Thor 
 

THE ROARING DAYS OF ZORA LILY 
By Noelle Salazar 

 
SAVAGE SON 
By Jack Carr 

 
THREE INCH TEETH 
      By CJ Box 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

ADULT NON-FICTION 
 

BEEKEEPING FOR 
BEGINNERS 

By Kim Flottum 
 

BIG HEART, LITTLE STOVE 
By Erin French 

 
A FULL NET 

By Susan Daignault 
 

                    CHILDREN’S FICTION 
 

MISS MACDONALD HAS A FARM 
          By Kalee Gwarjanski 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

Mentions from the 
Librarian       

 

It’s starting to look like spring. It might 
take a little bit before flowers start 
blooming but here at the library, it is 
spring in full swing. 
 
We have new and restarted clubs like 
the Norridgewock Book Club, which 
meets the fourth Thursday at 5 pm, and 
the Palmer Lego Club, which meets the 
third Tuesday at 3 pm.  
 
The library has added more speakers 
including the recent presentation about 
beekeeping and Before You 
Mow…Know, a presentation by local 
herbalist Dominique Rollins of Seeded 
Soul about using items in your own yard 
for health and wellness purposes. 
 
Get ready for some reading challenges 
as well. Next month we will celebrate 
Smokey the Bear’s 80th birthday with a 
fire/nature reading challenge. And be on 
the lookout for our Summer Reading 
Program. This year will include children 
and adults. 
 
As always, there are a dozen new titles 
added to the library every month as well 
as donated books. Check us out. We 
are open Tuesdays and Thursdays 10 
am to 6 pm and Wednesdays and 
Saturdays 10 am to 2 pm. 
 

Kelli Dorais 

 
 

 
 

Cloud Library 
Did you know you can also borrow 
books online to read on your phone or 
tablet? Download the app or visit 
yourcloudlibrary.com to browse the 
catalog. Create an account using your 
library card number and then click 
borrow to check out a book. 
 

Your opinion matters 
 
Don’t forget to check out the library’s 
Facebook page. Along with pictures 
from events and library happenings, we 
are posting polls from time to time to 
find out what books you are interested 
in. 
 
 

                      
 

Interlibrary Loan 
 
Don’t forget. If there is a particular book 
that we do not have, we can usually find 
it through the Maine Interlibrary Loan 
program. It's easy. Check-out and 
Check-in happens here in Norridgewock 
and we will request the item from 
another library for you.  
 


